
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
via e-mail and U.S. Mail 
 

 
October 30, 2003 

 
 

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary   
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission   
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW     
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-8002 
 
Re: Washington Docket No. UT-033044  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find Responses of Sprint to Bench Request Nos. 32-38 in the above 
referenced docket.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 541.387.9265. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nancy L. Judy 
 
 
NLJ/sm 
Enclosure 
 



BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITES 
AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO UT 033044  
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 
 

I certify that Responses of Sprint to Bench Request Nos. 32-38  in the above referenced 
docket were sent via e-mail and U.S. Mail on October 30, 2003 to:  
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary   
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission   
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW     
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-8002 
records@wutc.wa.gov 
 
DATED October 30, 2003 
            
    ________________________________ 
    Sue McKenzie, Gov’t Affairs Assistant 
 
 


